
Dear Sir, 
 
Sorry for your trouble.  
1. Client changed the address, so all the test report had been revised, please see page 

1, 3 and page 1 of external photo. 
2. According client's request, they added a earphone and USB cable, please see the 

page 4 for EUT description. 
3. From client's viewpoint, the original photos of inside are not clear, therefore, 

please take pictures again. 
Base on the reason as above, the test report and other exhibits were re-submitted on 
August 31, 2007.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
Amanda 
Compliance Certification Services Inc. 
No. 11, Wu-Kung 6 Rd, Wu-Ku Hsiang,  
Wu-Ku Industrial District, Taipei Hsien, (248) Taiwan. R.O.C. 
Tel: 886-2-2299-9720 ext: 545 
Fax: 886-2-2298-9721 


